
October 12, 2022 Dear Parents, The Season of fall is upon us. We begin to see it in the cooler, crisp temperatures and the color burst of trees and bushes. Here is a lovely prayer from one of our teachers that was shared Monday night at prayer time among the faculty. 
Creator Father, the trees are ablaze with your glory. 

The seasons change, but you never do. 
You are always beautiful, 

in the green and freshness of spring 
as in the golds and reds and chills of autumn. 

Make me like you. 
Let my life reflect your beauty, 

season after season, 
as the calendar of my life turns and turns and turns. 

The trees are letting go of this year’s foliage. 
Help me let go of both blessings and burdens, 
and surrender them both to your loving care. 
Fallen leaves pattern the ground with variety. 

So design my own fallings and failings 
into whatever design will please you most. 

In Jesus’ name, I pray, 
Amen. 

 Last week during PSR all students practiced safety drills including fire, tornado, earthquake and intruder drills.  
 

IMPORTANT NOTE FOR ALL Please note that there is PSR class on Monday, October 24th. Although Lindbergh School District is off that day, we DO have class that evening. 
Second Grade Reconciliation Retreat – This Thursday, tomorrow evening, from 6:30-8:00pm we will present our Second Grade Reconciliation Retreat. The retreat will take place in church. At least one parent must attend with their second grader. No siblings, please.   
Seventh Grade Service Opportunities 
Fr. Dickson Cemetery Clean-Up 845 Sappington Rd. at Gravois Greenway Grant’s Trail 
Sat., Oct. 15, 2022--9:00 A.M. until noon Bring mowers, trimmers, clippers, work gloves, drinking water Park at The Barn parking lot by the trail. 



 
Knight of Columbus Pancake Breakfast Sunday, October 16th 9:00-11:00am  SCL Cafeteria The Knights can use your help with their pancake breakfast. No need to register, just come to the cafeteria and let a Knight know you are there to help.  
Reminder – Middle School Youth Group Activity                                                                              Hello SCL Middle School Parents! Steve here with a friendly reminder that there is still time for your child to Join us for our Rockin' Jump Excursion coming up October 21st! If you would like your child to join us when SCL Junior High Ministry takes over Rockin Jump, fill out the forms found at our website! www.sclym.org/rockin-jump-excursion We already have many students registered and we would hate for anyone to miss out! Looking forward to seeing you at Rockin' Jump! Peace, Steve  

PSR Calendar  Monday, October 17th    PSR Class- Pro-Life Class 6th Grade  Monday, October 24th   PSR Class – Confirmation Enrollment for 7th Grade  Monday, October 31st   NO PSR – Happy Halloween    
  

 

 


